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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

 

April 3, 2020            

 

RE: SELF-EVALUATION FORMS  

 

It has come to our attention that some jobsites are requiring “self-evaluation forms” to be signed by 

members prior to entering a jobsite.  Such a form is a mandatory subject of bargaining and as such, we 

have been engaged in its discussion with our NECA partner.  Until an understanding and subsequent 

agreement is reached, members should not sign the documents. 

 

In the event you will not be allowed access to your jobsite without signing, we recommend adding the 

information below to the self-evaluation form provided to you (whether by your Employer or the GC). 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact a Business Representative at the Hall. 

 

Neal H. Lauzon 

Business Manager 

 

DETACH AND INCLUDE WITH SELF-EVALUATION, IF REQUIRED TO GAIN JOBSITE ACCESS 

 

This information is being requested of me in order to gain access to the jobsite.  My answers to 

the questions above are honest and to the best of my knowledge, but I am not a medical 

professional.  My completion of this form does not relieve the following of their responsibility to 

ensure I have a safe work environment: 

 

__________________________________________ 
GENERAL CONTRACTOR 

 

__________________________________________ 

ELECTRICAL CONTRACTOR 

309 N. Rampart Street, Suite M 
Orange, CA  92868 
(714) 939-3131 
(714) 939-3132 Fax  


